Coastal Quilters Guild

General Meeting January 9, 2003 St. Andrews Church

Meeting was called to ordered by new president Susan West at 7:00. The Board meeting will be next Thurs. at Samarkand as usual.

LouAnn Schlichter reminded members of the Ojai Quilt show, now partially hanging with over 200 entries.

Marilyn Martin said she still has space on the bus for the Glendale show, \$22/person, admission included Mar. 29.

Show and Tell: Karen Pickford, Betty Shumaker, Mary Weaver, Diane Davis, Andrea Hoelter, Ruth Walters, Ranell Hansen, Becky Gallop, Carol Barringer, Norah McMeeking, Kristen Otte, Phoebe Smith, Kathie O'Neil and Betty Kelley.

Angela Moll reported on upcoming speakers/workshops. Philomena Durgen in Feb. and Jean Ray Lowry in March.

Cynthia Manzer announced new Community Quilt project for the Santa Barbara Peri-natal progam - baby quilts.

Jan Beckert showed next month's Block of the Month, simple log cabin hearts. Dorothy Given won this month's. Awards were presented to last years B-O-M stalwarts.

Door Prizes were won by Margaret Dear, Connie Stone, Angela Moll, Verna Smith, Val Cattoi, Ingrid Bergere, Anita Allmon.

Sharon Craig was a rousing speaker, made us wish we had more UFO's to try her "Sets Education" tips.

Respectfully Submitted:

Penny Odom Secretary